
 

 

 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

For immediate release 
 

MAGIC PALACE RECEIVES LICENCE FOR EGD FACILITY 
 

(MOHAWK TERRITORY OF KAHNAWÀ:KE – 30 January 2019)—The Commission wishes to 
advise that Magic Palace has successfully completed the three (3) stages of the licensing 
process set out in the Commission’s Regulations concerning Electronic Gaming Devices and at 
today’s Commission meeting, was issued an Operator’s Licence authorizing Magic Palace to 
operate Electronic Gaming Devices from a facility located on Highway 132 within the Mohawk 
Territory of Kahnawà:ke. Magic Palace has been authorized to open its doors to the public on 
08 February 2019. 
 
A copy of the Regulations concerning Electronic Gaming Devices is available from the 
Commission’s website at: http://www.gamingcommission.ca/docs/EGD-Regulations-
December2018.pdf  
 
About Kahnawake 
  
The Mohawk Territory of Kahnawà:ke is a sovereign jurisdiction located just outside Montréal, Québec, 
Canada. The Kahnawà:ke Gaming Commission was established in 1996 and has been continuously 
licensing and regulating online and land-based gaming within Kahnawà:ke since that time. 
 
For more information about the Commission, go to: www.gamingcommission.ca.  To contact the 
Commission, email: info@gamingcommission.ca  
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